

Wednesday 1st March

Dear Parents / Carers,

As we journey through the season of Lent, we would like to invite you in to join your child for Stay and Pray.

Each class will lead a prayer or liturgy based around the themes or ideas which are especially important to us during the preparation for Easter.

The dates for our liturgies are as follows:

7th March - Year 5 8th March - Years 6 13th March - Year 3 14th March - Years 4 23rd March - FS/Y1 and Year 2



All liturgies will take place at 2.45pm after which you are welcome to take your child home with you.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

Kind regards

Mrs Bentley (RE lead and Deputy Head of School)

